
This is an English translation of the Japanese report filed with the Tokyo Stock Exchange on  

August 26, 2025 

 

Notice Regarding Reports in the Media 

 

There have been certain reports regarding the review of business plans for our Japanese offshore wind power 

generation projects* developed by our subsidiary, Mitsubishi Corporation Offshore Wind Ltd., as a 

representative company, in some news media. The information was not announced by Mitsubishi 

Corporation and no decision has been made at this point. 

 

* Projects in three Japanese sea areas (1) Noshiro City, Mitane Town and Oga City (Akita Prefecture), (2) 

Yurihonjo City (Akita Prefecture) and (3) Choshi City (Chiba Prefecture). 


